
36 November 2008 City Employees Club of Los Angeles, Alive!

Story by Arlene Herrero, Club Counselor; Photos
by Daniel Wang, Club photographer

The Harbor’s annual Lobster Festival, held
Sept. 19-21 at the Harbor’s Ports O’ Call

Village, drew more than 30,000 lobster lovers to
the Port area.

Prices for the signature dish – a 1.25-pound
whole steamed Maine lobster meal with slaw
and roll – were held to 2005 levels, $17.

Other foods were available. Music, craft
booths, games and rides were part of the festi-
val.

Transportation and the LAFD were also on
hand to make sure the event was smooth and
successful.

Congratulations to the Harbor for another
winning Lobster Festival, and thanks to Theresa
Adams Lopez and Rachel Campbell for their
assistance.

Crackin’ Good Time
Lobster Festival draws more than 30,000 to the Harbor Gateway.

From left: Sgt. Ryan Strauss, Club Member, and Sr. Lead
Officer Livani Pilitsis, Club Member, on their T3 electric
scooter.

From left: Sheila Gonzales, Principal Public Relations
Representative, and Rachel Campbell, Principal Public
Relations Representative, Harbor.

Eugene Andrews, LAFD Inspector.Arlene Herrero, Club Counselor, with her lobster.

First timers to the Lobster Festival were Mike Fluker and Tina Kelli from Inglewood.

Martin Lovato, Electrician, 5 years, Club Member, enjoys
his roasted corn.

From left: Port Police Officer Brandyn Anderson, Club
Member, with his Cajun shrimp; and Port Police Officer
Aaron Smith, Club Member.

From left: Port Police Officer Travis Zoebisch, Club Member;
Port Police Officer Eddie Martinez, Club Member; and Port
Police Officer Anthony Reitz, Club Member.
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